
 

SCHURTER Inc 
447 Aviation Boulevard 
Santa Rosa, CA  95403 
 
TEL 707 636 3000 
FAX 707 636 3033 
www.schurter.com 

Dear Customer, 
 
This letter is to inform you of a temporary change of the nut used for SCHURTER part number 
4831.2200. 
 
Due to a material shortage, we will need to temporarily supply an alternate nut for part number 
4831.2200. 
 
The fit/function of the nut does not change and will allow customers to continue to use this part in 
their application. 
 
Please note the difference in form in Figures below. 

  
Original nut:  Alternate nut (mm): 
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Fig. 2 

  
We will issue another statement once the original nut is available again. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
  
Nikila Kareesan 
Vice President, Engineering 
  
SCHURTER Inc. 
 


